
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

OF 

 

THE JENKS AQUARIUM AUTHORITY REGULAR MEETING 

 

SCHEDULED FOR 

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 17, 2020 5:00 P.M. 

JENKS CITY HALL, COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 211 NORTH ELM 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Jenks Aquarium Authority has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items.  

 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Jenks Aquarium Authority will be held Tuesday,  

April 21, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted and enclosed at 2:55 p.m. on March 6, 2020 in the bulletin case located at the east entrance of Jenks 

City Hall, 211 North Elm Street and on our website at www.jenks.com/AgendaCenter by City Clerk Brittany 

Long.  


